
 
 

STRATEGIC PROCUREMENT UNIT 
 
 

10 January 2022 
 
 
 

ERRATUM 
 

(RFQ NO: 9343/10/01/2022) 
 
 
Request for Quotation (RFQ) for the supply of Splunk Enterprise Security software 

to the CSIR 

 

On the 06 December 2021, the Council for Scientific and Industrial Research (CSIR) 

invited suitably qualified and experienced service providers to submit quotations for the 

above-mentioned RFQ. The original closing/submission date for the tender is 10 January 

2022.  

 

The CSIR appreciates your interest in responding to the Request for Quotation.  

 

Please note the following changes in the advertised tender documents:  

• The closing date has been extended to 17 January 2022 at 16:30.  

 

The CSIR wishes to encourage you to submit a response to this tender, and to apologise 

for any inconvenience that might be caused.  

 

Enquiries may be directed to tender@csir.co.za  
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